
Townsend Corridor Improvement Project

Long-Distance Buses 
(including Megabus & FlixBus)

The pick up and drop off zone for long-distance buses has been permanently relocated from the south side of Townsend Street east of 5th Street to the south side of 
Townsend Street west of 5th Street.

Townsend Street between 4th Street and 5th Street is under construction! The Townsend Corridor Improvement Project was approved by the San Francisco Municipal 
Transportation Agency (SFMTA) Board of Directors in November 2018 to create an efficient and safe Townsend Street, where all modes of travel are organized into comfortable 
and intuitive spaces. Below is a general travel guide during construction. Please follow posted signs for exact details during construction.

For more information about the project, we invite you to please visit: www.sfmta.com/townsend


